

Friday 29th November 2024

Dear parents and Carers.

I am delighted to inform you that following a completed recruitment process we are very happy to announce that the Board of Governors and Trustees have appointed Mr David Swanston as our new Headteacher.

The process was led by a panel of Governors and Trustees alongside our Head Pupil.

Mr. Swanston will start his new position on the 1st of January 2025.

We wish him all the very best in his new role and are confident that he will lead his staff at St. Vincent's effectively and efficiently while at the same time striving to create the best education for every one of the pupils under their care.

We hope that you, along with the Governing body and the Trustees of the CBI will give your continued support and help, as always, to Mr. Swanston and his in his new position.

Yours faithfully,

Bernie Buckle

Chair of Governors

Buchle



